
re DA 2021/0318
Dear Penny
I am writing again to state my objections to the above development.
The amended plans show brick paving obscuring the exit of DungowanLane. This brick paved 
area, outside an area for bins and alongside the takeaway areas will encourage people to 
mingle on the exit to Dungowan Lane, a lane that is used by many vehicles. And will 
encourage vehicles to use it to driver in and out, collecting ibns
There needs to be clear and unobstructed exits from Dungowan Lane, and a clear plan for 
rubbish removal so that Dungowan lane is not blocked nor the residents of Number 46 
obscured or blocked from exiting their garage via Dungowan lane.

Kind Regards
Merran Cooper
0412281996
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